Minutes for Pupil Voice meeting – 14th February 2011
Present: St Osmunds, St Mary’s, St Mary’s Charminster, Manor Park, Sunninghill.

Developments from last meeting:

· Manor Park Reception Class have links with another school.
· Sunninghill are ready to devise their Eco-code and St Mary’s Charminster suggested a competition where younger children design the logo and the older children design the code. St Osmund’s had a competition between classes.

· St Osmund’s had their pre assessment for Green Flag. They did very well but points to work on were: 
· Making sure minutes are taken for every school pupil voice/eco schools meeting.

· All subject planning must be highlighted to show the links with Eco-Schools.

· That all pupils must be aware of how eco-schools makes a difference to them.

St Osmunds were going to carry out an audit with the pupils to get them to show what had already been achieved and what they would like to be done in the future.

· Kingston Maurward gave help to St Osmund’s with their outside area and are going to find contact number for Sunnighill who would like help developing their outside area.

School Links:

· St Osmunds have suggested linking with a city school in Birmingham called Welsh House Farm Community School. The school is very different from our schools and everyone agreed we could benefit greatly from the link. Mrs Stevens will contact Welsh House Farm to try and arrange the link.

· St Osmund’s and Sunninghill’s Year 7s and 8 may also link up with a secondary school in Tower Hamlets.

Eco Schools

· St Osmund’s are working on getting solar panels fitted to their roof. This is something St Mary’s already have and say they are effective.
· Sunninghill had been involved in a chewing gum campaign to highlight the problem of chewing gum dropped in Dorchester.

· Manor Park have increased their gardening area.
· St Mary’s have been making water catchers which are mini water butts.

· St Mary’s Charminster have a new greenhouse.

Things we feel could change our school for the better

· Sunninghill feels they want to recycle more.

· St Osmund’s want the football arguments to be resolved at lucnchtime.

· St Mary’s Charminster would like people to stop messing around in the toilet. St Osmund’s showed us their toilet which was open plan and had stopped children messing around.

Next meeting:

Monday 28th March, 1.45 at St Osmund’s

